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Duke Power Company
ATTN: W. 0. Parker, Jr.
Vice President, Steam Production
P. 0. Box 33189
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

The enclosed Bulletin 79-17 is forwarded to you for information. No
written response is required. However, the potential corrosion beha-
vior of safety related systems as it regards your plant over the long
term should be taken intc consideration. If you desire additicnal
information concerning this matter, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

.

James P. O'Reilly
Director
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Duke Power Company

cc w/encl:

M. D Mcintosh, Project Manager
Post Office Box 4BE

Cornelius, North Carclina 2803]

J. C Kogers, Project Maoager
Post Office Box 33189
Charlotte, North Carclina 28242

J F Smith, Station Manager
Post Offace Box 1175
Seneca, South Carclina 25678
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